
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Brenda Schory, Kane County Chronicle, requested the following records:  

 

“A copy of the Drendel & Jansons Law Group report into allegations against Facilities Director 

Scott Ney.” 

 

This FOIA request was received Nov. 8, 2021, and responded to on Nov. 15, 2021. It took 2 

District employees a total of 45 minutes ($30.24) to respond to this FOIA request. Total attorney 

time equaled 1.3 hours ($292.50). 


